
      

 

Notes from the office – The 48th “Chick” Miler 

concluded on May 30th with CHRISTIAN WOODS overcoming 

a six shot deficit to claim the 2021 Champion title–defending 

his first CMI title won in August 2020.   We celebrated with  

all the players and flight winners and enjoyed a flounder fish 

fry after the awards.  JOHN LAMAR, a friend to all who knew 

him and a loyal Chick Miler player, was remembered by a 

touching toast from the crowd.  John left us way too soon and  

his smile and kind spirit will be sadly missed-our condolences  

to his mom, Pat Ray, and to all of his family. 

  Bray, in his column, recognizes all of our workers that made 

the 48th “Chick” Miler one of the best ever.  I would like to 

recognize Bray’s leadership and expertise in tournament  

management (taught by his Papa-Bufort and Dad-Bo) which 

is necessary to run a successful event the size of the “Chick”. 

Bray’s work is often overlooked as much of it is done in the  

background of our operation – unseen by most but evident 

in the pro shop merchandise we carry and the many services 

he offers in custom club orders, club repair and golf lessons. 

Thank you Bray!☺   

 

 
 
  
 
 
 
  

SUMMERVILLE COUNTRY CLUB 
400 Country Club Boulevard, 29483 ~ (843) 873-2210 

sblanton@knology.net   www.summervillecountryclub.com 
           Follow us on Instagram at @summervillecc and like our 

Facebook page, Summerville Country Club 
 

     
 

UPCOMING EVENTS–Please call ahead for tee times. 
Pro shop closes at 6:00 pm-last cart out at 6:00 pm.  
 Reminder-Greens were aerified on June 1st. 

JUNE GOLF TOURNAMENTS 
Thurs 6/10-Brent Thompson Citadel Football 10 am-open at 3:00  
Sat 6/12-SHS Athletic Hall of Fame GolfTourn-9 am-sign up in shop 
Sun 6/13-Charlie Miller Omar Shriners- Double Shotgun 830 / 230 
Course closed all day to raise $ for the Shriners Children’s Hospital 
Tues 6/15-SOBs at SCC – Noon shotgun-course open for play 
Sat/Sun 6/26-27-Father-Son/Daughter Golf Tourn- am tee times. 
Sign up beginning June 4th – forms will be available in the pro shop. 
Sat 7/3-Firecracker Blitz-sign up single or team beginning June 25th  

 
MEALS TO GO-Weds:  6/02, 6/09, 6/16, 6/23, 6/30 
For “MEALS TO GO” call Trae Ray at 843-696-0955 for reservations.   
6/30 is TEAM TRIVIA NIGHT w/ Bad Joke Tom 
Dinners served  5:00 – 8:00 pm, outside dining is available with  
DJ Wendell Nolan playing music in the Candlelite Pavilion. 

 
FUTURE SCC GOLF EVENTS 
July 3 – Firecracker Open 
July 12-15 – Bray’s Junior Golf Camp 
July 16 – Roy Meyers Junior Open 
July 17 & 18 – Member-Member 
August 14 & 15 – Member Guest 
October 31 – Cuthbert Classic 
December TBA – Hartmann’s Christmas Open 

 

CHAS AREA MEN’S INTERCLUB GOLF ASSOC NEWS 

June match is at LEGEND OAKS on June 7, 2021, at 9:00 am.       
Sign up by June 2nd to play-$35 tournament fee is due at sign up.  
A World USGA handicap is required to play in these events. 
July 19 – Summerville CC – 8:30 am    Aug 2 – Wescott – 8:30 am 
  

SAFETY FIRST:  Please drive carts slowly when approaching the 
clubhouse.  The pool is open increasing the number of children in area.  
REMINDER:    Rakes have been replaced in the bunkers and we ask that you 
help us out by raking your steps if you land in the traps.  ALSO, please exit 
sand traps from the side or back to avoid greenside bunker lip damage.  

$50 Winner:     

Jim West eagled #1 on 5/20/21. 

Brooks Moore shot his age, 75, on 5/24/21. 

Brodie Blanton eagled #12 on 5/28/21 in the CMI. 

 

 

We will strive to have pool attendants in the 
afternoons each day until closing at 8:00 pm.  In the event a 
guard is not present we ask that you continue to sign in at the 
pool and promptly leave by 8:00 pm to allow us time for pool 
maintenance each night. 
* -Sun & Mon – Noon to 8:00 pm.  
Tues – Sat 10:00 am to 8:00 pm.   

ADULT ONLY 18+ UP LAP SWIMMING allowed 
Tuesday and Saturday mornings ONLY from 7:00 am to 10:00 
am.  Check in at the golf pro shop to unlock the pool on those 
mornings.  PLEASE BE AWARE THAT LATE NIGHT 
THUNDERSTORMS COULD ALTER OUR MORNING SCHEDULE.  
THE POOL WILL REMAIN LOCKED IF THE VACUUM IS 
RUNNING AND NO SWIMMING WILL BE ALLOWED DURING 
THAT TIME. 

-We are strictly private.  Our rules for pool guests 
have changed in an effort to keep the pool enjoyable for all of 
our members.  Please keep guests to a minimum.   
NEW POLICY- ALL guests ages 3+ not registered in the office as 
out of town house guests will be charged $5.00 per person 
daily and will be billed to your member account each month.   

will be limited to Sunday evenings beginning 
at 6 pm or Fri/Sat nights beginning at 7 pm, 3 hrs maximum. 
Pool parties MUST be scheduled IN ADVANCE by calling 
Lee Ray at 843-568-1806. If a private pool party is booked we 
will announce it in advance by notice at the pool gate.  

mailto:sblanton@knology.net
http://www.summervillecountryclub.com/


CHRISTIAN WOODS 2021 Chick Miler CHAMPION 

 
 

KYLE BOCZKOWSKI ACED HOLE # 6 on May 28th  

Kyle is pictured below enjoying his FREE HOT DOG ☺ 

          

2021 CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP~May 15/16 
D MCCOLLUM shot a 68-72 to claim the Men's Overall 

Championship Title.  Runner-up was Christian Woods   

71-71, T3rd Mike Cobb & Bob Merryman 143.     After 

five long years we finally have a Ladies Club Champion: 

AUBREY MERRYMAN shot 88-84 to claim her 1st title. 

Runner-up was Christine Sideikas Evans.    

RICHARD BREWER was the 2021 President's Cup 

Winner with a Low Net Score of 142. 

FLIGHT RESULTS:   

Flight 1    1st   D McCollum        68-72    Runner-up   Christian Woods  71-71     3rd  Mike Cobb            73-70 

Flight 2           David Connor     79-73                Ethan Eargle        82-83                           Andy White          82-85 

Flight 4           Wyatt Mizell        88-81                        Wayne Mizell      90-80                          Mike Anderson     89-87 

Flight 5           Steve Wilson      101-93                        Luke Summers    99-101                         Bob Sideikas     102-100 

GOLD DIVISION FLIGHT (GOLD TEES - 65+) 

Winner    Barry Connor    83-88      Runner-up    Jim Banks   90-86 

President's Cup Winner (NET)    Richard Brewer 142    2nd   Jim Linder  144     T3 Derrick Johnson  &  D McCollum   

 

Bray Blanton, D McCollum, Richard Brewer, Aubrey & Bob Merryman             

 

           

BRAY’S BOGEYS - What a great weekend for the 48th 

Annual Chick Miler Invitational. Congratulations to Christian 
Woods for successfully defending his title. He started the day 
6 back and It took an incredible round of 64 to edge 2019 CMI 
Champ Chris Asbell by 1 shot. It's crazy I'm old enough to 
say it's been so much fun watching Christian grow as a golfer 
and more importantly into a great person. We are so thankful 
for my Granddad, Bufort Blanton, starting this tournament 48 
years ago.  He has taught us all how golf is more than just a 
game.  We love seeing so many groups stay together year 
after year.  I can't thank our employees and volunteers 
enough for the time they donate.  First, Ellie Sims for 
organizing our volunteers-the starters and scorers are part of 
what makes this tournament so unique and they were on 
point as always. Thanks to our rangers and cart attendants 
(Mike Allegrucci, Earl Asbell, Brian Anderson, George 
Tallmage, Aiden Selander, William Wimberly, and Braylen 
Bryan) for managing carts for 180 golfers throughout the 
weekend. Thanks to the golf course staff (my dad-Bo, Archie 
O'Neal, Ed Soboski, Dave Tuttle, Andy White, Bob Asbell, 
Uncle Britt & Brodie, and George Tallmage for hand raking 
bunkers for the weekend) for putting in the extra time to get 
the course ready especially with the 100 degree heat leading 
up to the tournament. Thanks to John Stephens for the 
landscape work around the clubhouse, pool and tennis 
courts.  Thanks to Rich Bull and my sister, Samantha, for 
helping with the scoreboard. Thanks to my mom-Suzanne, 
Vicki, Shirley, Danny and Richard for keeping registration 
and the pro shop running smoothly. As always thanks to Lee 
& Trae Ray, Tom, Uncle Ben, Darren, DJ Wendell and all 
the food and beverage staff for the fantastic food and events 
over the weekend. Lastly, thanks to Megan, Boze and Banks 
for helping set the course and tees and for the support during 
the week.  
    With that said June will be the beginning of our Match Play 
Championship and also the Father/Son (Parent/Child) event 
to be played June 26-27. I hope everyone is looking forward 
to summer and once again congratulations to Christian. 

     

COMING IN JULY – A TENNIS TOURNAMENT 

         The “Barbara Blanton” Tennis Open 

         ~ Open to all ages male & female ~ 

         Contact Chuck Kriese 864-710-9928 

     * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 


